
 
 

 
 
 

To: President 
Chemical Society of all Countries 
affiliated with EuCheMC  

 
Toulouse, November 23, 2010 

 
Dear Mr. President, 
 
The XIX EuCheMS Conference on Organometallic Chemistry (XIX EuCOMC) will 
be held in Toulouse, France, in the period 3-7 July 2011.  
 
The EuCOMC is held every 2 years and has a reputation for excellent scientific 
presentation and discussion. Similar in scope to the international series ICOMC, it 
is attended by the leading scientists in the field of Organometallic Chemistry 
from all member countries of EuCheMS but also attracts numerous delegates 
from all over the World. Past conferences of this series have counted 200-400 
delegates, depending on the location. We anticipate that the Toulouse conference 
will end up in the upper side of this range. We would like to draw your attention 
to the conference website, http://www.eucomc2011.org. It is already operational 
and will become an increasingly useful resource as the conference approaches. 
 
We would like to encourage the Chemical Society from your country to actively 
participate in these events, thus contributing to its success. We envisage two 
possible actions for you to participate to the success of the conference, as 
summarized here: 
 

1. by announcing the conference in the web page of the chemical society of 
your country and on its scientific journal; 

 
2. by financially supporting students and young researchers from your 

country to attend the meeting. 
 

In all cases, your Chemical Society logo will be featured on the promotional 
material (circulars, book of abstract, …) of the conference. Thank you in this case 
to return as early as possible a good graphical quality logo. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Philippe KALCK and Rinaldo POLI 

 
 
 


